
 

 

 

01 November 2023 
 
KS2 Pyramid Carol Service 2023 
Tuesday 5th December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I delighted to inform you that after the success of last years, annual Pyramid Carol Service at St George’s 
Minster, we will be joining children from Hilltop, and Townfields, to celebrate this special event once again. 
This momentous occasion usually signifies the start of Christmas festivities in school and we are therefore 
inviting children from across KS2 to attend, rather than just the school choir as in previous years. 
 
The service takes place on Tuesday 5th December and if you would like your child to participate in this 
event you need to be able to transport them to St George’s that evening for approximately 6pm.  
 
They will be expected to attend the rehearsal during the morning of December 5th. Depending on 
numbers, and the other schools we can’t yet confirm whether we will walk to the rehearsal or provide a 
coach but full details of the arrangements for both this and the evening will follow nearer the time. If they 
attend the rehearsal during the morning they are expected to attend the carol service in the evening. 
 
If you wish your child to be considered for a place in this event please complete the slip below and return it 
to school no later than Friday 17th November. Places are limited and will be offered on a first come, first 
served basis so please return your consent form as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs L. Sutton  
Music Lead 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Sandringham Primary School 
KS2 Pyramid Carol Service 

 
Childs name ………………………………………………………………….   Class …………………………………… 
 

□ I agree to my child taking part in the Pyramid Carol Service  

□ I give consent for them to attend the rehearsal at the church on Tuesday 5th December 

□ I am able to transport them to the Minster on the evening. 

 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………….  Date ……………………………………………. 


